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From: Adrian Stephens (Adrian.P.Stephens@intel.com), Chair, IEEE 802.11 Working Group
To: Ian Sherlock (isherlock@ti.com) 

Title: IEEE 802.11 Liaison Request to the Wi-Fi Alliance (WFA)
Purpose: To request the WFA feedback on Task Group AY’s initial draft on usage models.
Dear Ian Sherlock,

In May 2015, the IEEE 802.11 Working Group established a new Task Group, Task Group AY, which is expected to develop an amendment that defines standardized modifications to both the IEEE 802.11 physical layer and the IEEE 802.11 medium access control layer that enables at least one mode of operation capable of supporting a maximum throughput of at least 20 gigabits per second, while maintaining or improving the power efficiency per station.  This amendment also defines operaitons for license-exempt bands above 45 GHz while ensuring backward compatibility and coexistence with legacy directional multi-gigabit stations (defiend by IEEE 802.11ad-2012 amendment) operating in the same band
With the development of the initial draft of next generation 60GHz usage models, the IEEE 802.11 Working Group is interested in input on the prioritization of these usage models and any additional feedback. The consolidated document containing usage models discussed in Task Group AY can be found at: [TBD]. 
The Task Group AY would like to consider the WFA input during the IEEE 802.11 WG [TBD] meeting.
For your reference, IEEE P802.11-2012 is the current version of the IEEE 802.11 Standard.
Please contact Adrian Stephens, IEEE 802.11 Working Group chair, together with Edward Au, Task Group AY chair pro-tem, with any questions.
Best Regards,

Adrian Stephens
Attachments: Contact Information
Contact information: 

Adrian Stephens
Adrian.P.Stephens@intel.com
+44 (1793) 404825
Edward Au
edwardau@marvell.com   

+1 (773) 782 6875



Abstract


This is a liaison request to the Wi-Fi Alliance (WFA) requesting feedback on the IEEE 802.11 Next Generation 60GHz (NG 60) usage scenarios.
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